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  Avant-garde Videogames Brian Schrank,2014-04-18
An exploration of avant-garde games that builds
upon the formal and political modes of
contemporary and historical art movements. The
avant-garde challenges or leads culture; it opens
up or redefines art forms and our perception of
the way the world works. In this book, Brian
Schrank describes the ways that the avant-garde
emerges through videogames. Just as impressionism
or cubism created alternative ways of making and
viewing paintings, Schrank argues, avant-garde
videogames create alternate ways of making and
playing games. A mainstream game channels players
into a tightly closed circuit of play; an avant-
garde game opens up that circuit, revealing (and
reveling in) its own nature as a game. We can
evaluate the avant-garde, Schrank argues,
according to how it opens up the experience of
games (formal art) or the experience of being in
the world (political art). He shows that different
artists use different strategies to achieve an
avant-garde perspective. Some fixate on form,
others on politics; some take radical positions,
others more complicit ones. Schrank examines these
strategies and the artists who deploy them,
looking closely at four varieties of avant-garde
games: radical formal, which breaks up the flow of
the game so players can engage with its
materiality, sensuality, and conventionality;
radical political, which plays with art and
politics as well as fictions and everyday life;
complicit formal, which treats videogames as a
resource (like any other art medium) for
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contemporary art; and complicit political, which
uses populist methods to blend life, art, play,
and reality—as in alternate reality games, which
adapt Situationist strategies for a mass audience.
  Programming F# 3.0 Chris Smith,2012-10-09 Why
learn F#? With this guide, you’ll learn how this
multi-paradigm language not only offers you an
enormous productivity boost through functional
programming, but also lets you develop
applications using your existing object-oriented
and imperative programming skills. You’ll quickly
discover the many advantages of the language,
including access to all the great tools and
libraries of the .NET platform. Reap the benefits
of functional programming for your next project,
whether you’re writing concurrent code, or
building data- or math-intensive applications.
With this comprehensive book, former F# team
member Chris Smith gives you a head start on the
fundamentals and walks you through advanced
concepts of the F# language. Learn F#’s unique
characteristics for building applications Gain a
solid understanding of F#’s core syntax, including
object-oriented and imperative styles Make your
object-oriented code better by applying functional
programming patterns Use advanced functional
techniques, such as tail-recursion and computation
expressions Take advantage of multi-core
processors with asynchronous workflows and
parallel programming Use new type providers for
interacting with web services and information-rich
environments Learn how well F# works as a
scripting language
  Computer Games and Software Engineering Kendra
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M. L. Cooper,Walt Scacchi,2015-05-08 Computer
games represent a significant software application
domain for innovative research in software
engineering techniques and technologies. Game
developers, whether focusing on entertainment-
market opportunities or game-based applications in
non-entertainment domains, thus share a common
interest with software engineers and developers on
how to
  A Dictionary of the Suahili Language Johann
Ludwig Krapf,1882
  Pac-Man*r Collectibles Deborah Palicia,2002 From
its introduction in 1980, Pac-Man has been the
favorite of millions of video gamesters. In the
wake of its popularity has come a stream of Pac-
Man products that were gobbled up by its fans.
Here are many of the products shown in 415 color
photographs with complete descriptions and prices,
and covering everything from the games themselves
to plush Pac-Man figures, from magazines and
puzzles to videos and animation cels.
  Universal Access in Human-Computer Interaction.
Access to Learning, Health and Well-Being
Margherita Antona,Constantine
Stephanidis,2015-07-18 The four LNCS volume set
9175-9178 constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 9th International Conference on Learning and
Collaboration Technologies, UAHCI 2015, held as
part of the 17th International Conference on
Human-Computer Interaction, HCII 2015, in Los
Angeles, CA, USA in August 2015, jointly with 15
other thematically similar conferences. The total
of 1462 papers and 246 posters presented at the
HCII 2015 conferences were carefully reviewed and
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selected from 4843 submissions. These papers of
the four volume set address the following major
topics: LNCS 9175, Universal Access in Human-
Computer Interaction: Access to today's
technologies (Part I), addressing the following
major topics: LNCS 9175: Design and evaluation
methods and tools for universal access, universal
access to the web, universal access to mobile
interaction, universal access to information,
communication and media. LNCS 9176: Gesture-based
interaction, touch-based and haptic Interaction,
visual and multisensory experience, sign language
technologies and smart and assistive environments
LNCS 9177: Universal Access to Education,
universal access to health applications and
services, games for learning and therapy, and
cognitive disabilities and cognitive support and
LNCS 9178: Universal access to culture,
orientation, navigation and driving, accessible
security and voting, universal access to the built
environment and ergonomics and universal access.
  Gödel, Escher, Bach Douglas R. Hofstadter,2000
'What is a self and how can a self come out of
inanimate matter?' This is the riddle that drove
Douglas Hofstadter to write this extraordinary
book. In order to impart his original and personal
view on the core mystery of human existence - our
intangible sensation of 'I'-ness - Hofstadter
defines the playful yet seemingly paradoxical
notion of 'strange loop', and explicates this idea
using analogies from many disciplines.
  The Jews in Egypt and in Palestine Under the
Fatimid Caliphs: A Contribution to Their Political
and Communal History Based Chiefly on Genizah
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Material Jacob Mann,2022-10-27 This work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally
important, and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the
public domain in the United States of America, and
possibly other nations. Within the United States,
you may freely copy and distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is
important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and
made generally available to the public. We
appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part
of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
  Strong Opinions Vladimir Nabokov,1990-03-17 In
this collection of interviews, articles, and
editorials, Nabokov ranges over his life, art,
education, politics, literature, movies, and
modern times, among other subjects. Strong
Opinions offers his trenchant, witty, and always
engaging views on everything from the Russian
Revolution to the correct pronunciation of Lolita.
  C++ Data Structures and Algorithms Wisnu
Anggoro,2018-04-26 Learn how to build efficient,
secure and robust code in C++ by using data
structures and algorithms - the building blocks of
C++ Key Features Use data structures such as
arrays, stacks, trees, lists, and graphs with
real-world examples Learn the functional and
reactive implementations of the traditional data
structures Explore illustrations to present data
structures and algorithms, as well as their
analysis, in a clear, visual manner Book
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Description C++ is a general-purpose programming
language which has evolved over the years and is
used to develop software for many different
sectors. This book will be your companion as it
takes you through implementing classic data
structures and algorithms to help you get up and
running as a confident C++ programmer. We begin
with an introduction to C++ data structures and
algorithms while also covering essential language
constructs. Next, we will see how to store data
using linked lists, arrays, stacks, and queues.
Then, we will learn how to implement different
sorting algorithms, such as quick sort and heap
sort. Along with these, we will dive into
searching algorithms such as linear search, binary
search and more. Our next mission will be to
attain high performance by implementing algorithms
to string datatypes and implementing hash
structures in algorithm design. We'll also analyze
Brute Force algorithms, Greedy algorithms, and
more. By the end of the book, you'll know how to
build components that are easy to understand,
debug, and use in different applications. What you
will learn Know how to use arrays and lists to get
better results in complex scenarios Build enhanced
applications by using hashtables, dictionaries,
and sets Implement searching algorithms such as
linear search, binary search, jump search,
exponential search, and more Have a positive
impact on the efficiency of applications with tree
traversal Explore the design used in sorting
algorithms like Heap sort, Quick sort, Merge sort
and Radix sort Implement various common algorithms
in string data types Find out how to design an
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algorithm for a specific task using the common
algorithm paradigms Who this book is for This book
is for developers who would like to learn the Data
Structures and Algorithms in C++. Basic C++
programming knowledge is expected.
  Windows Forms 2.0 Programming Chris
Sells,Michael Weinhardt,2006-05-16 Windows Forms
2.0 Programming is the successor to the highly
praised Windows Forms Programming in C#. This
edition has been significantly updated to
amalgamate the sheer mass of new and improved
support that is encompassed by Windows Forms 2.0,
the .NET Framework 2.0, and Visual Studio 2005.
This is the one book developers need in order to
learn how to build and deploy leading-edge Windows
Forms 2.0 applications. Readers will gain a deep
understanding from Sells and Weinhardt’s
practical, well-balanced approach to the subject
and clear code samples. • Windows Forms 2.0
fundamentals, including forms, dialogs, data
validation, help, controls, components, and
rendering • Static and dynamic layout, snap lines,
HTML-style flow and table layout, automatic
resizing, and automatic cross-DPI scaling • Office
2003-style tool strip control coverage, including
dynamic layout and custom rendering • Design-time
integration with the Visual Studio 2005 Properties
Window and Smart Tags • Resource management,
strongly typed resources, and internationalization
considerations • Strongly typed application and
user settings • SDI, MDI, Single Instancing,
Multiple-Instance SDI, Single-Instance MDI,
database-centric, and document-centric
applications • Databinding data-source management,
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drag-and-drop databinding, the BindingSource, the
BindingNavigator, and applied databinding •
Events, delegates, multithreaded UIs, long-running
operations, simplified multithreading with the
BackgroundWorker, and asynchronous web service
calls • ClickOnce application development
publishing, shell integration, and partial trust
security • Best practices for developers
transitioning from Windows Forms 1.0 and MFC
  Overcoming School Refusal Joanne
Garfi,2018-01-31 School refusal affects up to 5%
of children and is a complex and stressful issue
for the child, their family and school. The more
time a child is away from school, the more
difficult it is for the child to resume normal
school life. If school refusal becomes an ongoing
issue it can negatively impact the child’s social
and educational development. Psychologist Joanne
Garfi spends most of her working life assisting
parents, teachers, school counsellors,
caseworkers, and community policing officers on
how best to deal with school refusal. Now her
experiences and expertise are available in this
easy-to-read practical book. Overcoming School
Refusal helps readers understand this complex
issue by explaining exactly what school refusal is
and provides them with a range of strategies they
can use to assist children in returning to school.
Areas covered include: • types of school refusers
• why children refuse to go to school • symptoms •
short term and long term consequences • accurate
assessment • treatment options • what parents can
do • what schools can do • dealing with anxious
high achievers • how to help children on the
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autism spectrum with school refusal
  The PayPal Wars Eric M. Jackson,2006 When Peter
Thiel and Max Levchin launched an online payment
website in 1999, they hoped their service could
improve the lives of millions around the globe.
But when their start-up, PayPal, survived the
dot.com crash only to find itself besieged by
unimaginable challenges, that dream threatened to
become a nightmare. PayPal's history as told by
former insider Eric Jackson is an engrossing study
of human struggle and perseverance against
overwhelming odds. The entrepreneurs that Thiel
and Levchin recruited to overhaul world currency
markets first had to face some of the greatest
trials ever thrown at a Silicon Valley company
before they could make internet history. Revised
and updated, this narrative is an adventure in
capitalism. Reveals how PayPal went from bleeding
$10 million per month to becoming a financial
powerhouse. Sheds light on eBay's current woes,
and PayPal's pending showdown with Google. --
Publisher.
  Design Concepts in Programming Languages
Franklyn Turbak,David Gifford,2008-07-18 Key ideas
in programming language design and implementation
explained using a simple and concise framework; a
comprehensive introduction suitable for use as a
textbook or a reference for researchers. Hundreds
of programming languages are in use
today—scripting languages for Internet commerce,
user interface programming tools, spreadsheet
macros, page format specification languages, and
many others. Designing a programming language is a
metaprogramming activity that bears certain
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similarities to programming in a regular language,
with clarity and simplicity even more important
than in ordinary programming. This comprehensive
text uses a simple and concise framework to teach
key ideas in programming language design and
implementation. The book's unique approach is
based on a family of syntactically simple
pedagogical languages that allow students to
explore programming language concepts
systematically. It takes as premise and starting
point the idea that when language behaviors become
incredibly complex, the description of the
behaviors must be incredibly simple. The book
presents a set of tools (a mathematical
metalanguage, abstract syntax, operational and
denotational semantics) and uses it to explore a
comprehensive set of programming language design
dimensions, including dynamic semantics (naming,
state, control, data), static semantics (types,
type reconstruction, polymporphism, effects), and
pragmatics (compilation, garbage collection). The
many examples and exercises offer students
opportunities to apply the foundational ideas
explained in the text. Specialized topics and code
that implements many of the algorithms and
compilation methods in the book can be found on
the book's Web site, along with such additional
material as a section on concurrency and proofs of
the theorems in the text. The book is suitable as
a text for an introductory graduate or advanced
undergraduate programming languages course; it can
also serve as a reference for researchers and
practitioners.
  Building Windows 8 Apps with JavaScript Chris
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Sells,Brandon Satrom,Don Box,2012-12-27 Building
Windows 8 Apps with JavaScript is the definitive
guide for every experienced developer who wants to
create, ship, and profit from Windows 8 apps built
with HTML5 and JavaScript. Written by Chris Sells,
former Visual Studio Principal Program Manager who
led the team that built Microsoft’s official
Windows 8 JavaScript app templates, and Brandon
Satrom, expert web/mobile developer, this book
covers every facet of development with Microsoft’s
new JavaScript framework and WinRT. The authors
guide you through building full-featured Windows
Store apps that merge the best aspects of desktop,
web, and mobile apps into a single user and
developer experience. You’ll learn how to leverage
the full power of the Windows 8 platform and
integrate services ranging from client-side state
to offline storage. Leveraging these techniques,
you can deliver information to users faster, more
clearly, and more concisely, on whatever devices
they prefer. Through complete example projects,
Building Windows 8 Apps with JavaScript covers
Understanding powerful new improvements in Windows
8 developer experience Using Windows 8’s more
flexible binding to update the UI as underlying
data changes Creating layouts and typography that
fit Windows 8 style and leverage its advantages
Working with audio, video, captured media,
animation, and HTML5 graphics Making your app
“connectable” with PlayTo Integrating WinJS
navigation services to improve UI control
Maintaining app states built up over time, and
sharing them across devices Writing highly
responsive async apps Supporting true-touch
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metaphors and interactions, location data, and
sensors Designing apps for the Windows 8 design
language Extending JavaScript code to integrate
existing C/C++ code or to access Windows
capabilities that WinRT doesn’t expose Discovering
best practices for monetizing Windows Store apps
All of the downloadable examples can be created
and run with Microsoft’s free Visual Studio 2012
Express for Windows 8, which includes all you need
to build, package, and deploy your Windows Store
apps.
  How to Pass OSCP Series: Windows Privilege
Escalation Step-By-Step Guide Alan Wang,2020-11-13
This book is the first of a series of How To Pass
OSCP books and focus on techniques used in Windows
Privilege Escalation. This is a step-by-step guide
that walks you through the whole process of how to
escalate privilege in Windows environment using
many common techniques. We start by gathering as
much information about the target as possible
either manually or using automated scripts. Next,
we search for misconfigured services or scheduled
tasks, insufficient file permission on binaries or
services, vulnerable kernel, vulnerable software
running with high privileges, sensitive
information stored on local files, credential
saved in the memory, registry settings that always
elevate privileges before executing a binary,
hard-coded credential contained in the application
configuration files, and many more. Table of
Contents Introduction Section One: Windows
Configuration Chapter 1: AlwaysInstallElevated
Section Two: Domain Controller Chapter 2:
Zerologon Section Three: Windows Service Chapter
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3: Service - Insecure File Permission Chapter 4:
Service - Unquoted Path Chapter 5: Service - Bin
Path Chapter 6: Service - Registry Chapter 7:
Service - DLL Hijacking Section Four: Scheduled
Tasks Chapter 8: Scheduled Tasks Section Five:
Windows Registry Chapter 9: Autorun Chapter 10:
Startup Applications Section Six: Windows Kernel
Chapter 11: Kernel - EternalBlue Chapter 12:
Kernel - MS15-051 Chapter 13: Kernel - MS14-058
Section Seven: Potato Exploits Chapter 14: Juicy
Potato Chapter 15: Rogue Potato Section Eight:
Password Mining Chapter 16: Password Mining -
Memory Chapter 17: Password Mining - Registry
Chapter 18: Password Mining - SiteList Chapter 19:
Password Mining - Unattended Chapter 20: Password
Mining - Web.config Section Nine: UAC Bypass
Chapter 21: User Account Control Bypass For more
information, please visit
http://www.howtopassoscp.com/.
  Essentials of Programming Languages Daniel P.
Friedman,Mitchell Wand,Christopher Thomas
Haynes,2001 This textbook offers an understanding
of the essential concepts of programming
languages. The text uses interpreters, written in
Scheme, to express the semantics of many essential
language elements in a way that is both clear and
directly executable.
  Programming Language Pragmatics Michael L.
Scott,2015-11-30 Programming Language Pragmatics,
Fourth Edition, is the most comprehensive
programming language textbook available today. It
is distinguished and acclaimed for its integrated
treatment of language design and implementation,
with an emphasis on the fundamental tradeoffs that
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continue to drive software development. The book
provides readers with a solid foundation in the
syntax, semantics, and pragmatics of the full
range of programming languages, from traditional
languages like C to the latest in functional,
scripting, and object-oriented programming. This
fourth edition has been heavily revised
throughout, with expanded coverage of type systems
and functional programming, a unified treatment of
polymorphism, highlights of the newest language
standards, and examples featuring the ARM and x86
64-bit architectures. Updated coverage of the
latest developments in programming language
design, including C & C++11, Java 8, C# 5, Scala,
Go, Swift, Python 3, and HTML 5 Updated treatment
of functional programming, with extensive coverage
of OCaml New chapters devoted to type systems and
composite types Unified and updated treatment of
polymorphism in all its forms New examples
featuring the ARM and x86 64-bit architectures
  Literature Review in Games and Learning John
Kirriemuir,2006
  Digital Games and Learning Sara de Freitas,Paul
Maharg,2011-03-31 Analyses the variety of play
implemented within educational games and
simulations and gives detailed examples of
cutting-edge application in a wide range of
disciplines. >
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